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           Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand

Kia ora everyone

Thank you for all the positive feedback on the FANNZ submission to the Law Commission Review. Your feedback has allowed me to enhance and strengthen some of our key messages.  The Law Commission received more than 2000 submissions which is the largest response to any issue they have reviewed.  Well done all those who wrote!  If you wish you had done so but missed the deadline, late submissions will be accepted for the next couple weeks - so get communicating! The final FANNZ submission can be viewed online http://www.ahw.org.nz  - What’s New.  

Thanks also to the family who contacted me last week and who gave permission to include in the FANNZ submission their current situation to help illustrate some of the dilemmas and frustrations faced by families wishing to provide the best outcomes for their affected children. As you read that bit, please consider what advice/support you might be able to suggest.  

Also on the AHW website you will find an invitation to attend a SEMINAR in Auckland on 11th December to hear forensic psychologist Dr Natalie Novick-Brown speak on the topic of FASD in the criminal Justice System.  With 15 years experience, Natalie now directs a multidisciplinary diagnostic group specialising in forensic FASD assessment of adolescents and adults. We are very fortunate to have this opportunity to hear more on this important and interesting topic. Bookings are essential as space is as always limited.  

We are also very fortunate to have a selection of other presentations and workshops to attend over the next few weeks, details of which you will find below - in date order. This includes another opportunity to hear Dr Sherly Parackal speak on alcohol and pregnancy in New Zealand.  
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Free 1 hour seminar:   Alcohol consumption during pregnancy: Salient findings of the first national study and future research directions.  Speaker:  Dr. Sherly Parackal  (Research Fellow, Centre for Asian Health and Evaluation , Social and Community Health, SOPH).

The Alcohol in Pregnancy study (APS) is the first national study that investigated various issues regarding alcohol consumption in pregnancy. The objectives of this cross-sectional baseline study were set to provide information to aid in meeting the goals of the National Drug Policy. These objectives were met by surveying a nationally representative sample of 1256 women aged 16 to 40 years. Salient findings pertaining to the three main objectives of the study and future research directions arising from the findings of the study will be presented.

When: Thursday the 5th November at 12.30pm 

Where: 341, Level 3, School of Population Health, Tamaki Campus.   All invited! 

****************************** 

FAMILY THERAPY 1,2,3!  

Course Instructor: Richard G. Whiteside, MSW. Practical Guide to Family Therapy Training Programme , Kohia Teachers Centre, Epsom, Auckland, November 9-13 2009

The Family Therapy 1-2-3 intensive training programme helps participants learn how to understand presenting and underlying issues, create positive hypotheses, and craft interventions in the context of traditional and modern family therapy perspectives. Through experiential exercises, lecture, videotape, role plays, and demonstration by the instructor, registrants will develop skills they can immediately extend to their practice. 

Attendees are encouraged to bring their own case examples to the course, and material will be targeted toward the specific needs and interests of the participants.

5 days course registration fee $725 + GST.  For additional information, email solun@xtra.co.nz. To register online, click here.   Can't make the training? Why not order Whiteside's Family Therapy 1-2-3 Interactive CD-ROM?  To see more about the 3-CD package, go to www.solutions-unlimited.co.nz New Releases Page or click here.

****************************************

COMMUNITIES 'LIVING WELL'   Exploring strategies for the family and friends of people using alcohol and drugs 

A Kina Trust workshop supported by ALAC.
Kina Trust would like to invite you to register for the following 'Living Well' training on the 19 November 2009 in Whangarei and on the 30 November 2009 in Dunedin.  This training is for people working with families at the 'coal face' of primary care and primary health care settings. Please register early as their are limited places available for this free training provided with the support of ALAC.

Family members and others who are living close to people with alcohol and drug problems experience significant stress. As a result these family members often present to primary health care and community based services experiencing anxiety, depression or other health issues.   Living Well is a Kina Trust resource based on the 'Stress Coping Model', a primary health model developed in the United Kingdom. This one day training, based on Living Well, includes the following topics: 
         Understanding family addiction issues
         Application of the Living Well model

         Family risk and resilience

         Accessing other services

Cost: No Charge.  Numbers are limited so register early! Please contact Kina by email or phone if you are interested and we can forward you a registration form:  info@kinatrust.org.nz  - Phone 06 8351731 for more information 
**************************************

